
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, September 26, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  French Toast & Turkey Sausage  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. Green Team will have its first meeting TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 211.   If 

you have any questions, please see Mrs. Kerr or Mrs. Kulaga. 

 

2. Congratulations to our boys on an impressive win at the Wildcat Invitational! Ian Collins, 

Jack Lee, and Conor Carolan anchored the squad finishing 6th, 7th, and 8th overall. BIG 

UPS to Jack Lee for going bananas and recording his best race ever. Cruz Villarreal and 

Nolan Callahan rounded out our scoring with 19th & 20th place finishes. Ethan Peto and 

Declan Driscoll both finished in the top 40 of the very competitive field. It was an 

impressive day of racing for the Tigers. 

 

The girls team was led by 6th grader Abbey O'Toole's wildly impressive 7th place overall 

finish. She went nuts and the rest of the racing world should look out. 6th grader 

Charlotte Cannizarro was second for Gurrie in 39th while Carrie Riopell and Eleanor 

Meuer finished 46th & 47th. The Gurrie girls didn't register to a team score due to some 

on-course injuries but it’s all gravy. We'll be back at it this week and redemption is 

sweet. 

 

Huge congratulations to Brynn Krantz (15th), Juan Contreras (4th), John Adelphia (5th), 

Nathan Woods (7th), Ignacio Rodriguez (10th), and Christian Torres (13th) for earning 

medals in the Open Races. Good luck this week Thursday at Spring Rock Park and 

Saturday at the Bengal Invite in Skokie. Go TIGERS!  

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


